KNIGHTS CORNER
October 6, 2024

St. Charles Council #2084

As anyone who cooked at the booth this Danish Festival may have noticed
we bought new stoves that do a much better job stopping the wind. This
means we have several old stoves available if anyone would like them and
can put them to good use. Please let Ralph VanOcker or myself know.

Also next week Friday and Saturday we stand in front of businesses
collecting donations for the Special Olympics and Optimist Club-Camp Wah
Wah Tay See, a local summer camp for individuals with special needs.
Brothers please sign up for a slot on our website at www.stcharleskofc.org, or
call or email me at 616-916-0143 or gk2084(@mikofc.org.

Kevin Norton
Grand Knight
St. Charles Council 2084
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